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WARM WELCOME AT SACRED HEART  
The annexe is now open on Thursday 
afternoons to welcome anyone, young or old, 
who would like a bit of company and a hot 
drink. Volunteers will be on hand from 1 to 
3pm each Thursday to provide a welcome. If 
you would like to come and need a lift, please 
call the Parish Office on 784311. 
 
MORE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
The warm welcome has got off to a great 
start however, more volunteers are needed to 
help with Thursday sessions. With another 
couple of volunteers, we can ensure that 
everyone will only have to attend one 
afternoon each month. We also need some 
drivers who might be willing to give 
occasional lifts to Mass or to the annexe on 
Thursday afternoons? If you can help please 
call the office or contact Clare Kent. Email: 
mapleclare@aol.com. 
 
LIFTS TO MASS 
Do you know someone who would like to 
come to Mass but needs a lift? If so, please 
let the parish office have details. 

LENT DISCUSSION GROUP 
Father Patrick will be running five sessions 
during Lent to help us to better understand 
the Church today and prepare us for the 
future. Starting on Monday 27th February, 
they will run until 27th March, 7.30 to 9pm in 
the annexe. 
 
200 CLUB 
The winner of the Jan 200 club draw (£25) is 
Michael McGeown. Please pick up your 
cheque from the Parish Office. 
Please check that your subscription is up to 
date to be sure of being included in the draw. 
If we could get a few more subscribers the 
money could go up! Any queries contact 
Karen Collins. karencollins77@yahoo.com. 
 
THE SACRED HEART PTA FAMILY BARN 
DANCE Please join us at the Wadhurst 
Commemoration Hall on Saturday 11 
March for a relaxed and informal evening of 
dancing between 4:30 – 7:00pm   
Tickets are £10 for adults and £5 for 
children with a pay bar and supper option.  
Visit: https://www.jumblebee.co.uk/sacred
heartptabarndance for tickets. 
  
DAY OF REFLECTION FOR MINISTERS OF 
THE EUCHARIST – Saturday 11th March 
At Christ the Prince of Peace, Weybridge – 
11am - 4pm. To book email: 
formation@abdiocese.org.uk. 
 
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK: 
Please remember in your prayers all who are    
sick in our parish.                                                                                                   
Please pray for the repose of the souls of 
John Burlison and Theresa Margaret Fuller, 
who died recently.  
John Burlison’s funeral Mass will take place 
on Monday 13th February at 10.30am. 
 
ANNIVERSARIES: Please remember in your 
prayers all those whose anniversaries occur 
around this time.   

Sunday 5th February   

Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat 4th       6pm – St Thomas, Mayfield 

Sun 5th      10am – Sacred Heart  

                   

Weds 8th    10am – Sacred Heart 

 

Sat 11th      6pm -    Sacred Heart 

  

Sun 12th     10am – St Thomas, Mayfield    

 Graveyard: Gates are open weekends 9am - 1pm. 

Confessions: After Mass on Wednesday’s or by 

appointment with Fr Patrick 

Exposition: First Friday, 9.00am – 10.00am 

Mothers Prayers: Contact the Parish Office 

Parish Office opening hours: Wednesday 9.30 -12pm 
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